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Reception News 

Term 5 – week 5 

Useful websites 

Communication and Language 

This week we have been learning 

about Vets and we have been doing 

lots of role play! The children have 

loved acting as vets and they have 

been using some fantastic 

vocabulary linked to our topic. 

Expressive Arts and Design 

We are learning about nutrition this term – 

looking at what a recipe is, identifying key 

features. We then had a go at following a 

recipe to make a fruit salad. 

Understanding the World 

The children are learning about looking after 

the environment this term. We have been 

looking at recycling and what this means. 

The children have been exploring the effects 

of rubbish in our oceans. We have discussed 

ways in which we could try to reduce 

rubbish on the beach. 

 

Literacy 

This week the children have been reading 

the book ‘Mog and the V.E.T’. We have been 

writing vet reports for poorly pets. The 

children have used their phonics knowledge 

to sound and blend words and sentences. 

 

In phonics, we have been continuing to learn 

new sounds as well as revisiting tricky words 

that we already know.  

 

 

Maths 

The children have been exploring 

composition of number this week. This is 

when they are able to represent a 

number of objects quickly and without 

counting. For example, using fingers to 

show number 4 etc. The children have 

also enjoyed using 2D shapes to make 

pictures of animals! 

 

 

 

PSHE 

This week we have been focusing on respecting ourselves and others. We have been exploring why it is ok to have different 

opinions to others. We are celebrating difference! 

P.E. every Wednesday 

Children need to have 

their PE kit in school 

(white polo shirt with 

black shorts/ joggers 

and trainers). Please 

ensure NO jewellery is 

worn. 

 

 

 

 

Home Activity 
Write a sentence 

about your 

favourite story.  

What do you 

like/dislike? 

Bring to school to 

share with the 

class! 

RE 

In RE the children have been 

exploring special places. We 

have looked at special places of 

worship and discussed why they 

are important to people. The 

children spoke about a special 

place to them. 

We operate an open door policy, so 

please feel free to come and discuss 

any matters including celebratory 

milestones with us.   

 

Our topic is People Who Help Us! 

Key dates and events 

Inset Day – Friday 24th May 


